

نموذج الاجابه

8

العام الدراسي :2017-2018 امتحان الدور الثاني (الفترة الثانيه) الصف: الثامن الإجابة في (7) صفحات

التعبير - الاستيعاب المقروء)	أسئلة الكتاب المقرر –	الوظائف اللغوية –	(المفردات – القواعد –
	الكلية: 60 درجة)	(الدرجة	

L VOCARIII ARV (8 Marks)

A) Choose the correct		$d: (4 \times 1 = 4)$	60
Some historians stud			
a. manuscript	b. pressure	c. bonfire	d. charity
2) We have	our new ideas a	nd created a great proj	ect.
a. erupted	b. boiled	c. combined	d. entertained
3) My cousin became t	he best	in my father's com	pany.
a. bruise	b. advisor	c.illness	d. edge
4) Panda bears are	animals.	They can be found onl	y in China.
a. fictional	b. magnatic	c.sticky	d.rare

B) Fill in the spaces with the suitable words from the list: $(4 \times 1 = 4)$

vast / vaccines / notice / feeling / globally

- 5) Scientist couldn't find vaccines for some dangerous diseases until now.
- 6) We have a big garden in AlWafra it has a vast number of trees and flowers.
- 7) Most computers in our company are connected globally by the internet .
- 8) The man was so busy that he couldn't **notice** the problem.

II- GRAMMAR (5 Marks)

5	

A) Choose the correct answers from a, b	, c and d:	$(4 \times \frac{1}{2} = 2)$
---	------------	------------------------------

9) Ahmad and his	friends	to the club next T	Thursday.
a. went	b. go	c. have gone	d. are going
10) He couldn't e	atfor mar	ny hours. I think he	should go to a doctor.
a. nobody	b . anything	c. anywhere	d. anybody
11) Ali has a broth	ner p	lays volley ball for	a famous team.
a. which	b. where	c. who	d. when
12) If I see him, I		give him my gradua	ation invitation.
a. will	b. could have	c. will have	d. would
B) Do as shown b	petween brackets: (3	X 1 = 3)	
13) The farmer w	raters the flowers and tr	rees everyday .	(Change ino passive)
The flowers	and trees are watered	everyday.	
14) He was very	angry. He tried to stay	calm.	(Use: although)
Although he	was very angry, he tr	ied to stay clam.	
15) My brother h	ad to wake up very ear	ly yeasterday .	(Make negative)
My brother d	lidn't have to wake up	early yesterday.	

III-LANGUAGE FUNCTIONS (6 Marks)

6

Write what you would say in the following situations: $(3 \times 2 = 6)$

- 16) One of your brothers says that getting fit is always difficult.
 - Disagreeing
- 17) Your father wants your opinion of his new sailing boat .

Expressing opinion

18) Your cousin always uses his mobile phone while driving his car .

Giving Advice

IV-SET BOOK (6 Marks)

6

Answer only (3) of the following questions: $(3 \times 2 = 6)$

19) Why is communication important?

Communication is important to share ideas / thoughts / feelings .

20) Why do animals migrate?

They migrate in search of food / warmth / in search of a place to have their young

21) What can you do to save the environment?

Recycling, reusing materials ./ Reducing energy

22) How can people enjoy themselves in AlKhiran?

By playing tennis / swimming in the swimming pool / By playing beach volleyball

Any other reasonable answer is accepted

V- WRITING (15 Marks)

15

"Inventors are great people who make our life easier and better "Plan and write a report of two paragraphs (10 Sentences) about what inventore do and how they make our life easier

The following words can help you:

experiment - lab - observe - discover - usefulthings - idea - change - world

The Outline (2 Marks)

Rubrics	Marks	Total Marks
Pre-writing techniques (brain storming – mind mapping – outlining)	2	
Exposition of ideas, paragraphing and number of sentences	10	
Spelling and grammar	2	15
Handwriting, spacing and punctuation	1	

امتحان اللغة الإنجليزية - الصف الثامن - الدور الثاني (الفترة الثانيه) 2017 / 2018 - الصفحة الخامسة Write your topic here (13 Marks) **Exposition of Ideas** HW, Spacing & Punct. Outlining Sp. & Gram. Total 10 15

VI. READING COMPREHENSION (20 Marks)

Read the following passage, then answer the questions below:

Nowadays, people can shop by telephone, by post or through their computers. But for other people, the most exciting way to shop is the traditional way which is at a street market. Street markets can be found anywhere in the world.

Every weekend ,thousands of young people from all over London travel to Camden Market in an attractive area in the north of the city. It is the place to go for street fashion, jewellery, CDs and tapes. But many people just go there for fun.

There are many 'floating markets' in Asia; perhaps the most famous is in Thailand, at a place called Damnoen ,100km from the capital city, Bangkok. Every day, from six in the morning to midday, people sell fresh tropical fruit and vegetables from their boats .

The Grand Bazaar in Istanbul, Turkey, is more than 500 years old and has more than four thousand shops under one roof! You can buy almost anything, but the most **famous** things for tourists are the beautiful rugs and carpets.

Many Belgians, say that the Grand Place in Brussels is the most beautiful square in the world. It is the home of a colourful flower market. It opens everyday except Monday. On Monday, instead of flowers, there is a wonderful bird market.

A) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d: $(4 \times 2\frac{1}{2} = 10)$

- 23) The best title for the passage could be.....
 - a. The Floating Markets in Asia
 - b. The Colourful Flower Market
 - c. The Street Markets Around the World
 - d. The Modern Shopping Markets in Istanbul
- 24) The underlined word famous in the (4th) paragraph means
 - a. well known
 - b. adventurous
 - c. furious
 - d. unreal
- 25) The main idea of the (4th) paragraph is
 - a. The fresh tropical fruits markets
 - b. The street fashion market in London
 - c. The flower and bird markets
 - d. The street markets in Istanbul
- 26) The underlined word 'It 'in the (5th) paragraph refers to.....
 - a. world
 - b. Grand Place
 - c. city
 - d. capital

B) Answer the following questions: $(4 \times 2\frac{1}{2} = 10)$

27) What can people buy at Camden Market?

They can buy street fashion, jewellery, CDs and tapes.

28) When does the Grand Place market open? ?

It opens everyday except Monday.

29) Why is Damnoen Market in Thailand famous?

Because it is a floating markets / Because every day, from six in the morning to midday, people sell fresh tropical fruit and vegetables from their boats.

30) How many shops are there in the Grand Buzzar?

There are more than four thousand shops.

انتهت الاسئلة مع تمنياتنا بالتوفيق